A4.1 Notification and Invitation

Excerpt from the Current Community Newsletter Fall 2018

Corridor Design: Lampson and Lyall

During July 2018, the Township of
Esquimalt undertook a comprehensive
study of its transportation system.

The overall goal of the study is to
improve comfort and safety for all travel
modes on the corridors—particularly
cyclists and pedestrians—by improving
active transportation facilities

while retaining acceptable traffic
movement and minimizing impacts on
neighbourhood parking.

As part of this study, two online surveys
were developed to gather input from
residents on the Lampson Street and
Lyall Street corridors. Some 600 people
participated in the survey.

The surveys focused on the community's
attitudes and preferences with respect
to active transportation infrastructure on
the corridors.

Data from the surveys will now be used
to inform infrastructure design, including
on-street parking, bike lanes, shared lane
markings, and sidewalks.

An open house will be held on Thurday November
22 to present design renderings for Lyall Street.
Engineering staff members and consultants will
be on hand to answer questions.

What: Lyall 5treet Corridor Open House
Where: Council Chambers, Municipal Hall
When: Thursday Nov. 22, 2018, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.

For more information, please contact:
Will Wieler, Engineering Manager
Tel: 250-414-7130
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Have your say on transportation: Lyall Street

The Tow nshp of Esgquin ak s undertaking a com prehensie study of is trangportation system .Aspartofthis
study, w e are seekig your iputon the IyallStreet comrdor through a survey.

The survey focuses on the com m uniy's attudes w ih respect to active ttansportation hfrastucture on the
corrdorasw ellas preferences for transporation hfrastucture.

The overallgoalof the study & to In prove com fort and safety forallttavelm odes— particubrly cychists and
pedestrens— by in proving active ttansportaton faciltes, w hik reteihing acceptabk vehiubr traffic condibns
and m hiin Zhg in pacts on neghbouthood parking.

Each survey takes about 5-10 m hiutes to com pEkte and allresponsesw llbe kept confdentialand anonym ous.

The survey savaibbk onlhe atwww _esquin akca ee the new s tem under “W hat'sHappenig” on the hom e
page). Eyou are unabk to com pkte the survey onlne, hard copEs of the survey are avaibbk forpik up and
drop off 1h the Engheering and Publc W orks Departm enton the 3® fborofM untpalHall

Thank you forprovidig your hputby July 25, 2018.

For more information, please contact:
Will Wieler

Engineering Manager

Tel: 250-414-7108

1229 Esquimalt Road
Esquimalt BC V9A 3P1
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